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The theme for the month of June is “Perseverance.”
We strongly encourage everyone to bring a water bottle to use at school. With the warmer weather and outdoor activities, we want everyone to stay hydrated. We have numerous water coolers and fountains in the school for students and staff to use to fill their water bottles. We do sell Barnhill water bottles in the office for $5.00 each.
June is Pride month in Canada. We are always inspired by the real-life stories of different members of the LBGTQ society. In New Brunswick we are inclusive in education, we work to accept everyone.  
Just a friendly reminder that there is no Hot Lunch available this Friday. The Breakfast Program will be open all week in the Student Lounge. 

All grade 6 homerooms will be participating in Laser Tag today! Tomorrow, it is the grade eights and on Wednesday, it is the sevens! Teachers – Please review the schedule that Mrs. Graham emailed to all of you Friday afternoon.

This Wednesday is the Grade 8 Awards Ceremony, and this Thursday is the Grade 8 Moving Up Ceremony. This Friday is the final day of school. All students will receive their report cards on this day. There will be multiple videos shown Friday including: the awards for the grade eights, the “Moving Up” ceremony, the Citizenship awards, and of course the year-end video.
Students - Your school supplies list for next year will be in your report card envelope. You are allowed to purchase your own combination lock for your locker, which you should do over the summer. Make sure you practice how to unlock your combination lock before school starts in September. 

Any student birthdays…

We are week 8 in the duty schedule. A reminder that there are NO Intramurals in the gym this week. This means during Foundations and at lunch. Thank you. 
